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A letter from Mrs A. Roberts – Chair of Governors 

 
 

Dear parents, and children, 
 
As Chair of the Governing Body of St Joseph’s Primary School, I am writing to you to inform you 
that I, along with the rest of the Governing Body, as well as representatives from the Diocese and 
Local Authority, are in the process of recruiting a permanent Headteacher for the school.  
 
It is with this in mind that I write to you. I would like to involve parents and children by asking you 
to contribute to the requirements for the position of Headteacher. Please could parents and 
children put your thoughts in the boxes below so that the Governing Body may take account of 
your feedback when selecting for the post. Please return your comments to the school office by 
Friday 5th May. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs A.Roberts JP, Chair of Governors 
 

Parents 

 
Children 

What are you looking for in a Headteacher for your child’s school? What qualities do you value? What type of 
leader do you think the school needs? What strengths does the Headteacher need?    (Please write below) 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

What type of a Headteacher would you like? What would the Headteacher have to be able to do? Use some 
words to describe the type of Headteacher you want.    (Please write below) 
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